
A public comment has been received 07/25/2024. 
 
Name: David S Dubov-Flinn 
Town:  
Affiliation:  
 
Topic: Health Insurance Rate Review 
 
Comment: 
It is unacceptable to see BCBSVT request an excessive increase of 21% on the backs of individual payers. They claim (pun 
intended) that it is due to "extraordinary cost pressures" and yet, in the next breath, blame it on the "choices" of us who 
are in need of care, and the lawmakers who are trying to keep the healthcare business from going under completely. I 
urge the Care Board to reject the increase entirely, and rein in BCBSVT's unconscionable greed. 
 
Post Comment: Yes 


